Town of Lake Santeetlah
January 5, 2023

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Lake Santeetlah Town Council was unable to meet Thursday January 5th as scheduled (this was a reschedule of the December Council Meeting). Town Administrator Kim Matheson, Town Clerk Emily Hooper, Mayor Connie Gross, and Finance Officer Tina Emerson were present. Councilmembers Ralph Mitchell, Diana Simon and Jim Hager were not available. 
The meeting will now be held Thursday January 12, 2023 at 5:30. Town Staff was directed to post the meeting on the bulletin board and website and send a mass email for notification. The meeting agenda will remain the same.


______________________________
Emily Hooper, Town Clerk 
